Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Pharmacy
The Board of Pharmacy hereby gives notice that on April 5, 2010, it received a Petition for Declaratory Statement filed by Century Pharmacy. The petition does not state a specific statute or rule. The petition asks for clarification concerning the necessary steps in obtaining licensure in order to distribute medications at the local hospital.

Copies of the petition may be obtained from: Rebecca Poston, Executive Director, Board of Pharmacy, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin #C04, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3254.

